

Bexar County **Democratic Party**

Bexar Force One

December 2018 Newsletter



Events & Committee Mtgs

Ongoing Events:

Monthly Volunteer Deputy Voter Registrar Classes; 2nd Tuesday of the Month; Bexar Elections Warehouse, 1103 S. Frio St. 10:00am OR 6:00pm, Call (210) 335-6625 to reserve a spot

Sat, Dec. 15; Northwest Dems Monthly Mtg; 8:30 am; Luny's, 9251 Floyd Curl

Wed, Jan. 2; Budget & Finance Committee Mtg; 6:30 pm; Location TBD

Mon, Jan. 7; Veterans Committee Monthly Mtg; 6:00 pm; Location TBD

Sat, Jan 12; *NEBCD Monthly Meeting;* 10:00 am; Unity Church, 1723 W. Lawndale

Tues, Jan. 15; *Campaign Committee Mtg;* 6:00 pm;
Location TBD

Wed, Dec 19; Communications Committee Mtg; 5:30 pm; Location TBD

Congratulations to all on a very successful election!



I want to thank all precinct chairs and volunteers who helped at the Headquarters, East Side Office and Broadway office who ensured that we walked over 100 precincts in our Get Out the Vote effort. There were many precinct chairs that I saw working and helping candidates in their headquarters, block walking or working poll sites for them. I know candidates appreciate your hard work and appreciate the time and energy that you have given them. Please know that I certainly want to thank you and enjoy working alongside you.

We all must give thanks to the Beto Effect! Beto O'Rourke was such an amazing candidate who possessed all the values and character a democratic would want to have seen to have taken over the Senate seat! So many amazing

democrats came out to help support Congressman O'Rourke and we need to pull as many of those democrats into our party so that we can continue to work and stay focus, stay motivated to work towards 2020!

We should be proud that we swept the court house and every Democratic Candidate for Judge won their race! Representative Philip Cortez was able to hold on to this seat when historically in a Gubernatorial year that seat would have gone back to the Republicans. We are also excited that Leo Pacheco was elected to Texas House Representative to District 118. There were 51 County Democrats in Bexar County on the Ballot and 51 County Democrats won their election, I am proud to say we are 51-0!

Fundraising

Our focus and energy for the next several months is on fundraising for the Bexar County Democratic Party. I am putting together several Ad Hoc groups to focus on just that, bring in money for the party. If you are interested in joining a group and helping, please let me know and we certainly welcome the help and your ideas.

Sustaining Membership

We are revamping out Sustaining Membership and opening our membership to all democrats to join us! We will have this information available to everyone to send out to all your family and friends and welcome them into our Democratic Family

Remember, we are Stronger Together!!

Monica Alcantara

BCDP Chairwoman

Invite to Communications Meeting

The next Communications Committee Meeting is Wednesday, Dec 19, at 6:30 pm. Any precinct chairs who are interested in communications are invited to attend the meeting. Place to be decided - will be posted on the website.

Submitted by Joe Flores, BCDP Communications Committee Chair

SAVE THE DATE!

Everyone invited to Laugh!

Thursday, March 7, Political Comedy Show "Laughing Liberally" at the Josephine

Theatre, 339 W. Josephine St.

Spring Fun(d) Raiser of the North East Bexar County Democrats (NEBCD)

Details to follow.

Become a Deputy Voter Registrar!!

Registering voters is a critical task in our fight to turn Texas blue. Become a Deputy Voter Registrar. Monthly Classes are held on the second Tuesday of the month at 1103 S. Frio St. at 10:00 am and 6:00 pm. The class will take less than an hour, so



You must call to reserve your spot: (210) 335-6625.

Next classes - January 8 & February 12, 2018 - 10 a.m. or 6 p.m.

Please be aware that all Volunteer Deputy Voter Registrar Certificate of Appointments expire on December 31, 2018 and will need to be renewed after January 1st, if you would like to continue registering people to vote



NORTHWEST DEMOCRATS Super Bowl LIII

February 3, 2019
Bigz Burger Joint
2303 N Loop 1604 W
4:30 pm—7:00 p



Sponsorship information is available at www.northwestdemocrats.org and in a future email.

Your generous support for this event will enable NWD to have a campaign office for the 2020 general election.

Authorized & Paid for by the Northwest Democrats

We need Sustaining Members!!!

Please consider becoming a sustaining member of the Bexar County Democratic Party. Contributing is easy through Act Blue on the Party's website **www.bexardemocrat.org**. Donations can be mailed to the BCDP HQ, 3000 IH-10 West, San Antonio, TX 78201. Any amount you can afford will be appreciated and will help to sustain the successes and forward momentum of your Bexar County Democratic Party.

Political ad paid for by Bexar County Democratic Party

Reminder from Senator Menendez

The 86th legislative session begins in January, 2019. As your voice in the Texas Senate, we want to give you the opportunity to put together ideas or a legislative proposal. Deadline to submit ideas is Jan 8, 2019.

You can submit your ideas:

- By filling out the form here at bit.ly/MenendezTxIdeas
- By mail to Tomás Larralde, Chief of Staff 4522 Fredericksburg Road Ste. A-22 Balcones Heights, TX 78201
- By email to District26Menendez@senate.texas.gov

Submitted by Rose Marie de Hoyos, SDEC 26 Committee Woman, Precinct Chair 3116

www.bexardemocrat.org